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TO: WALLBOARD SUPPLY 

242 RIVERSIDE STREET 
PORTLAND, ME 04103 

 DATE: 8/13/12 JOB #: 640109 

   ATTENTION: JOHN LABRIE 
  

 
 

 REGARDING: ATTIC ACCESS 
 
 

    
    
 
Dear John 
 
I have reviewed the truss designs for the roof trusses supplied for the 105 Dole Street 
project locate in Portland. Although the trusses have been installed at 16” o.c. they 
were originally designed to support 24” of load. Eliminating a truss for attic access 
would require the adjacent trusses to support 16” of load on 1 side and 8” of load on 
the other for a total of 24” of total load. As these were original design to support 24” of 
load they will perform as intended without the need for further reinforcement. 
 
 
 
Copy to:   Signed: Normand Hord 

Design Supervisor 
 

If enclosures are not as noted, kindly notify us at once. 

Boise Structural Solutions 
20 Pomerleau Street 
Biddeford, ME 04005 
phone: 877-291-5276 
fax: 877-782-0999 
 


